

## The Dragon Flier

Dear Parent(s),

Here are a few things happening over the next few weeks that you may be interested in.

- October 1<sup>st</sup> 23<sup>rd</sup> Cache Valley Direct Fundraiser. Our school receives 50% of these proceeds. There is a video available on our school website explaining how this will work this year. <a href="https://www.ccsdut.org/Domain/375">https://www.ccsdut.org/Domain/375</a>.
- October 15-16 Fall Break
- November 5<sup>th</sup> and 6<sup>th</sup> Parent Teacher Conferences. Watch for more information to come on the format and scheduling.
  - November 5<sup>th</sup> School will be in session for 1<sup>st</sup>-6<sup>th</sup> Grade from 9:05-1:00. No School for kindergarteners.
  - November 6<sup>th</sup> No school for all students.

Thanks,

Troy Pugmire
Principal
Greenville Elementary

## "Librarian's Minute"

Cache County School District is purchasing a large number of Ebooks to be added to its online library, <a href="https://soraapp.com/home">https://soraapp.com/home</a>. It works just like a regular library where kids can check out Ebooks or audiobooks. There are even a few read along books. In library this week we will be showing the kids how to use Sora. The website is really easy to navigate. All they need is their school username and password to be able to access it. Remind them to take AR quizzes when they are finished reading a book. This year, we have a new reading incentive program, Dragon's Quest. The kids seem really excited about it. They earn points for the books that they take quizzes on. Attached is a paper that explains the requirements, prizes, and reward dates.

Happy reading!

Mrs. Chambers

## "Counselor's Corner"



Hi! My name is Ms. Kacie and I am the new full-time counselor here at Greenville Elementary. This is my 4<sup>th</sup> year as an elementary school counselor and I am so happy to be a part of this wonderful school! I support Greenville Elementary through a variety of services including individual counseling, small group counseling, classroom lessons and more! I am here to support not only the children, but families as well. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me by phone (435) 750-7888 or by email, Kacie. Walton@ccsdut.org. I look forward to a wonderful year!